Friendship Gathering at Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church

Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church invited IDC members for a Friendship Gathering. Turkish
Muslims and church members had dinner together. Rev. Lynn Webb made a presentation on
her recent trip to Turkey organized by IDC.

She also prepared a small exhibition on Turkey

Followed the presentation, IDC director Levent Kog made an Ebru (Water Marbling) show.
Confirmation class students liked the show very much they to tried the art.

Some Pictures from the event below:
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